Shire of
&) BODDINGTON

The Shire is pleased to remove limits on general access to
the Robins Road Refuse Disposal site for residential
purposes. No Tip Passes will be issued in the 2021/22 year.

Please show proof of residential address to the attendant at
the Refuse Disposal Site to gain access.

Proof of residential address can be provided
through:

> Drivers Licence > Rates notice

> Utility bill > Rental statement

The following conditions apply:

Each entry is limited to a load of up to 1.5m3 of general
or green waste

Fees apply for business/commercial operators

Waste must be separated into:

- green waste

- household rubbish

- steel / whitegoods

- electrical appliances
- light globes

Tyres and bulk oils not accepted

Refuse Site Opening Hours

Tuesday 10:00am — 4:00pm
Thursday 10:00am — 4:00pm
Saturday 11:00am - 3:00pm
Sunday 11:00am - 3:00pm
Monday, Wednesday, Friday Closed

Public Holidays Closed



